
District Executive Unit P. (02) 9540 7111
Locked Mail Bag 21  E. SESLHD-TSH-DirectorMedicalServices@health.nsw.gov.au
TAREN POINT  NSW  2229 

P  (02) 9540 7756  F  (02) 9540 8787 

Wednesday, 22 February 2023 

Gerard Hayes 
Secretary  
Health Services Union 

Via email only: secretary@hsu.asn.au 

To whom it may concern, 

Re: Relocation of The Sutherland Hospital Medical Library 

I wish to take this opportunity to inform you that the previous Medical Library at Sutherland 
Hospital has been relocated. Due to the Operating Theatre Redevelopment, this relocation has 
been required to accommodate continued clinical services, capacity, and patient flow within the 
hospital.  

The medical library has been relocated as a study centre from Level 4 to Level 1 and continues 
to be available to JMO staff. Online access to resources is available via the intranet and the library 
email/ communications are currently maintained within the Medical Directorate. The JMOs have 
been consulted and are very support of this.  

We have provided email communication to inform staff of the relocation and the available library 
resource links. (Please see the Memo attached).  

If you require further information, please contact me at HuongVan.Nguyen@health.nsw.gov.au 

Regards, 

Dr Huong Van Nguyen 
Director Medical Services | Medical Administration 

T23/11403 

mailto:secretary@hsu.asn.au
mailto:HuongVan.Nguyen@health.nsw.gov.au


 

 
Page 1 of 2 

Memo 

 
 
 

 
The Sutherland Hospital | Medical Library 

T22/ 82800  

To: The Sutherland Hospital Campus 
CC: Vicki Weeden 
From Dr. Huong Van Nguyen 
Date 1st December 2022 

Subject Relocation of Medical Library from Level 4 to Level 1 

 
Please be advised that due to the Operating Theatre Redevelopment, the Medical Library 
will be relocated to Level 1 on Friday 2nd December.  
 
To access the unit internally, please utilise the corridor past food services on Level 1 by 
following the green arrows on the map below to the orange cross.  
 

 
 
There will be signage in the area to assist you to navigate the hallways to the new library 
location.  
  
For any questions relating to the Medical Library please contact Kelly Blakeborough  
 Email:  kelly.blakeborough@health.nsw.gov.au  

Phone:          9540 8771 (Ext 38771)     
 
Thank you to the staff who have worked together to enable the relocation of the Medical 
library in preparation for the Operating Theatre redevelopment works.  
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If you wish to access the Library Online Services from any hospital computer, please 
follow this link: http://seslhdweb.seslhd.health.nsw.gov.au/Library/resources.asp  
On this page you can access: 
• For CIAP – select the link: UpToDate (via CIAP)  
• For Innovation Exchange from ACI – select the link: ACI (NSW Agency for Clinical Innovation)  
• For Standards Australia – select the link: Standards Australia e-Health 
• For Libraries Australia – select the link: Libraries Australia (National Library of Australia) 

 
If you wish to access the Library Catalogue to request a book, please follow this link: 
https://sesiahs.intersearch.com.au/  
 
To access the electronic journals and resources via CiAP, please use this link:   
http://seslhdweb.seslhd.health.nsw.gov.au/CIAP.asp     
 
These library links are available on the SESLHD intranet under Support and District 
Services, then select Library Services. Along the left side there are subheadings for the 
different resources.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Dr Huong Van Nguyen 
Director Medical Services | Medical Administration  
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